
Post Prom Committee
Long Prairie-Grey Eagle School

November 17, 2023

Dear Business Owner,
On April 20, 2024, LPGE students will participate in the Post Prom Celebration. Our students
are eagerly anticipating the memorable event. A high percentage of our high school juniors and
seniors attend each year, as well as their guests, will attend this chemical-free event to cap off
their Prom festivities. We are excitedly planning a variety of games, entertainment, music, food
and prizes to make this a special night for all who attend.

It is the goal of the Post Prom committee to keep our young people safe on Prom night as they
celebrate with the Enchanted Forest theme. We feel the event is important to our community
and worthy of your support.

In the past parents, individuals, area businesses and local organizations have contributed
generously toward providing a safe a fun night for our young people. We are hoping this year
will be the same. Please consider donating cash or merchandise for our students.

Please complete the form at the bottom of this page and return it with your donation to LPGE
Schools. Donations can also be dropped off at LPGE Secondary or Elementary. Please
respond by January 15, 2024.

Thank you for your generosity,
LPGE Post Prom Committee and Students

Name ___________________________________________ Phone Number_______________

Address _____________________________________________________________________

_______ I have enclosed a check $__________ (Payable to LPGE Schools - Post Prom)
_______ I will donate Merchandise or Gift Certificate

Post Prom Committee
℅ Kelly Lemke
205 2nd St. S
Long Prairie, MN 56347

If you have any questions, please contact:
Kelly Lemke - 320-491-6538 or Tammy Cebulla - 320-766-2141


